

#### **NEWSLETTER - MAY 2018**

Dear Parents and Carers,

The year is flying by! We are very nearly at the end of the year already! I hope that you all have a restful half term break ready for our action-packed term ahead!

Please make a note of the following events and information for next term:

# Thursday 21st June 9.30am – coffee morning

Everyone welcome. We will also be inviting parents of new pupils starting in September.

# Saturday 30<sup>th</sup> June 11am-2pm— Family Fun Day.

This will be a fun event for all the family to enjoy. With bouncy castles, face painting, a farm and bubble man there will be plenty to keep the whole family entertained. There will also be a BBQ. Children can only attend with an adult who is responsible for them. The fun day is open to all pupils, staff and their families. The entertainment will be free but for the BBQ food there will be a small charge. There will also be a cake stall and a raffle with prizes to be won.

# **Tuesday 3rd July –Transition Day.**

Further details will follow after half term.

### Thursday 5th July – Sports Day / Parents' Afternoon.

We will be holding a Sports Day at Tweedale Grove Field – the recreation park space adjacent to the school. We encourage you all to attend, come & watch the sporting and fun activities and to share lunch with us too! It will be free to attend, starting at 10.00am and finishing at 1.00pm. Following this we are holding a Parents' Afternoon from **1pm** to **5pm** details on how to make an appointment with your child's class teacher will be sent out after half term.

## w/c 9th July – outdoor & adventure week (inc camping)

Information to follow after half term.

# Monday 16th July 1-2pm - Parent Council meeting

Everyone welcome.



**T:** 01895 609120

E: info@pentlandfieldschool.co.uk

W: www.pentlandfieldschool.co.uk



# Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> July – last day of term (1.30pm finish)

#### **Term dates 2018-2019**

Please find attached a copy of our term dates, these are now on the school website.

#### New menu

Please find attached a copy of the new menu from after half term, this is also on the school website.

### **Uniform**

We have a few limited items left to sell from school at reduced prices, please contact the school office if you wish to purchase. Items in stock are on attached order form.

We look forward to seeing the children back to school on **Monday 4<sup>th</sup> June at 9.00am**.

Have a lovely half term break!

With my very best wishes

Audrey Pantelis Head of School



**T:** 01895 609120

E: info@pentlandfieldschool.co.uk

W: www.pentlandfieldschool.co.uk